From: Janette MacDonald

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 3:53 PM

To: CWC < cwc@london.ca >

Cc: Gerald Gallacher

Subject: Request for Delegation Status - February 20th CWC meeting

Good afternoon Chair and Members of Civic Works Committee.

Downtown London is requesting delegation status at the February 20th, 2019 meeting. The spokesperson will be Gerald Gallacher - Board Chair - LDBA.

Several of our stakeholders have concerns about the proposed installation of Temporary Bike Lanes on King St between Ridout and Richmond Streets. We would appreciate an opportunity to have these concerns heard and be on the record.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Best regards,

Janette.

Janette MacDonald, CEO and General Manager.

Downtown London 123 King St, London, ON. N6A 3N7.